
 
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

 WASHINGTON, D.C. 
 

 
  
 May 10, 2017        
 
 RE:  2017-02-121 
 
                                                     
Ms. Natasha Bannan 
Latino Justice 
99 Hudson Street, 14th Floor 
New York, NY  10013 
nbannan@latinojustice.org 
 
Dear Ms. Bannan: 
 
This concerns your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal, dated May 5 2017, which was 
received in this office on the same date.  You are appealing Treasury’s decision to deny your 
request for expedited treatment. 
   
Your appeal has been directed to the Acting Deputy Assistant Secretary for Privacy, 
Transparency, and Records.  Every effort will be made to provide you with a timely response. 
 
Further inquiries concerning your appeal should make reference to the identification number at 
the top of this letter and should be either faxed to 202/622-3895 or mailed to: 
 

Freedom of Information Appeal 
FOIA and Transparency 
Privacy, Transparency, and Records 

 Department of the Treasury 
Washington, D.C.  20220 

 
                         Sincerely, 
  
 
 
 Cawana Pearson 
 FOIA Case Manager, FOIA and Transparency  
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